TOPIC:
SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent

UNITED INDEPENDENT ScHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

Donations

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: __ April 20, 2011

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) and this will be
attached to minutes.

The following are donations over $1000

1.

NamEwn

© ®

UISD Migrant Education Program received a donation of $10,000.00 from Licenciado Eduardo Garza
Robles and his organization, Uni-Trade.

United South High School Cross Country Team received a donation of $1,000.00 from Andres Servin.
Washington Middle School received a donation of $2,640.00 from G.W. M.S. Booster Club.
Washington Middle School received a donation of $2,500.00 from H.E.B.

Nye Elementary Washington Club received a donation of $1,996.00 from Nye Elem. PTC.

LBJ High School Baseball Team received a donation of $2,192.00 from the LBJ Athletic Booster Club.
LBJ High School Girl’s Softball Team received a donation of $1,513.00 from the LBJ Athletic Booster
Club.

LBJ High School Baseball Team received a donation of $1,108.00 from the LB]J Athletic Booster Club.
LBJ High School Cheerleaders received a donation of $2,697.05 from the LBJ Cheerleaders Booster Club.

The following are donations under $1000

1.
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13.

United South High School AYTE Group received a donation of $300.00 from Cindy & Ricardo’s.

Col. Santos Benavides Elementary School Student Activity Club received the following donations: $50.00 from
Roberto & Luz M. Santos, $60.00 from Francisco & Cynthia H. Ramirez, $100.00 from J.J. Haynes, $100,00 from
Julio’s Enterprises, Inc.

United South High School received a donation of the following items: (1} Cedar Chest with storage with approximate
value of $300.00, (1) Display Easel with approximate value of $70.00, (2) Bean Bags with approximate value of
$100.00, (1) Tarp 30 x 30 with approximate value of $30.00 for a total approximate value of $500.00

United South High Scheol ROTC Group received a donation $580.00 from Redolfo Rodriguez, Jr.

Muller Elementary School Chess Club received a donation of $100.00 from Redman Redwing Council No. 16.
Matias de Llano Elementary School 5" grade account received a donation of $178.16 from Matias de Llano PTC.
Matias de Llano Elementary School Principal’s account received a donation of $100.00 from School and Medieal
Uniforms Plus,

Kennedy-Zapata Elementary School Student Activity Fund received a donation of $51.35 from Dr. Ike’s.

LBJ High School Baseball Team received a donation of $100.00 from Juan C. Garcia (JCG Construction).

LBJ High School Baseball Team received a donation of $25.00 from Daniel Garza, M.D.

LBJ High School Baseball Team received a donation of $125.00 from Torres Home Health.

LBJ High School Baseball Team received a donation of $25.00 from La Azteca.

LBJ High School Baseball Team received a denation of $25.00 from Casa El Milagro.

Grand Total: $27,885.56

RATIONALE: Enclesed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy CDC: Other
Revenues, Grants from Private Sources




FOR CHILDREN ~

To: Mr. Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Elia M. luarez, Executive Director

FederaI/Sfate Compensatory Programs
Subject: Migrant Education Program Donations
Date:  April 6, 2011

Listed below is a donation made to our Federal Programs special population families and children from
our gracious supporter, Lic. Eduardo Garza Robles and his organization, Uni-Trade.

Please include for approval during the April Board Meeting. It is through the generosity of agencies and
individuals such as the one listed below, that make our success possible.

With these monies, the Migrant Program, Homeless Education (Kids in Transition/K.l.T) Program and our
Even Start Program children and families will be able to enjoy activities that normally they would not
have access to or be able to afford.

Thank you for your attention to my request.

1. Uni-Trade — Lic. Eduardo Garza Robles, - $ 10,000



FOR CHHOREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: David R. Canales, Principal DQ’
Subject: Donation
Date: April 8, 2011

The United South High School Cross Country Team has received the following donations:

ANAIES SEIVIN. .. . ie it e $ 1,000.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by
the board.

The United South High School Cross Country Team is very appreciative to the above-mentioned
organization for the generous donation.

United South High School
David R. Canales, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ®Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 ® Fux (956) 473-3599



FOR CHILOREN

NDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mr. David H. Gonzalez

Principal
To: Mr. Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Mr. David H. Gonzale
Subject: Donation
Date: March 30, 2011

‘George Washington Middle School has received the following donation:

3/30/2011 ~ GWMS-Booster Club $2,640.00

We respectfully request that you place this item on the next board meeting agenda for
approval by the board. George Washington Middle School is very appreciative for the
generous donation. ' :

George Washington Middle School
10306 River Bank Drive ® Laredo. Texas 78045 e (956) 473-7600 @ Fax (956} 473-7699



Mr. David H. Gonzalez

Principal
To: Mr. Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Mr. David H. Gonzale%ﬁ
Subject: Donation
Date: April, 1, 2011

George Washington Middle School has received the following dox_lation:

“April 1, 2011 H.E.B. $2,500.00

We respectfully request that you place this item on the next board meeting agenda for
approval by the board. George Washington Middle School is very appreciative for the
generous donation.

George Washington Middle School
10306 River Bank Drive ® Laredo. Texas 78045 (956} 473-7600  Fax (956) 473-7699
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FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos., Superintendent

TO: Roberto Santos, Superintendent

FROM: Norma Sepulveda

SUBIJECT: Donation -

DATE: April §,2011

I would like to have the following information included in the next UISD Board
Meeting Agenda. Nye Elementary Washington Club has received the following

donation:

Nye Elementary PTC —a check in the amount of $1,996.00

Thank you for your assistance and support.

Nye Elementary School
Patricia Lanas, Principal
101 Del Mar Bivd. ® Laredo, Texas 78041 ® (956) 473-3700 @ Fax (956 473-3799

F-724



FOR CHUDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendeat/
From: David R. Canales, Principal @
Subject: Donation
Date: March 23, 2011

The United South High School ATYE Group has received the following donation:
Cindy & RICAIA0 S, . vvueinrneerrirernrieeair e it $ 300.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by
the board.

The United South High School AYTE Group is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization
for the generous donation.

United South High School
David R. Canales, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ®Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-5599



Memorandum

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal
Date:  3/21/2011

Re: Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club has received the following donations during
the month of March;

Roberto & Luz M. Santos — $50.00 Donation for Danzerette’s
Francisco & Cynthia H. Ramirez - $60.00 Donation for Danzerette’s
1.J. Hanyes - $100.00 Donation for Danzerette’s

Julios Enterprises LL.C - $100.00 Donation for Danzerette’s

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval
by the board.

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club greatly appreciates the above-mentioned
organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Aftachment




03-23-'11 10:14 FROM-

[, N

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
@Q/

From: David R. Canales, Principal

Subject: Donation

Date: February 14, 2011

The United South High School has received the following donations:

We respectfully request that these items be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval

1) Cedar Chest with storage (1)........covvvvievnienneeineiiiieniinine, $ 300.00
2) Display Easel (1).......ccooeeviviiiiiiiiiniiinciincn e $ 70.00
3) Bean Bags (2).....coovviiiniiiici $ 100.00
8) TAarP 30X 30 (1).eervreeereeeereoiereeeser e nesesernerensroeeesans $ 30.00
TOtal. e e e $ 500.00

by the board.

The United South High School is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization for the generous

donation.

®

United South High School
David R. Canales, Principal

4001 Ave. Lox Presidentes ®Lareds, Texas 78046 ® (956} 473.5400 ® Fax (956) 473.5599

T-817 POBZ/002 F-752



Yolanda CAlZAdiAs
P15 Cleveland
Laredo, Tx-78043

Mr.D.Canales -Principal
United South High School

4001 Los Presidentes Ave

Laredo,Tx-78043

Monday, February 14, 2011
Ref: Donation of items

Respected Sir,

I strongly support this school and the learning of our students and through
those visions for it, | am donating the following items: '

1/Cedar Chest with storage. Qty-1
2/Display Easel Qty-1
3/bean bags Qty-2

4/tarp 30x30ft.-1

Though they are slightly used items they are valued at $500.00, | am sure
that you can find use for them.

Sincerely,

Mrs.Yolanda Calzadlas



FOR CHILOREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: David R. Canales, Principal Qc/
Subject: Donation
Date: March 11, 2011

The United South High School ROTC Group has received the following donation:

Rodolfo ROGHGUEZ, Jr.c.. vviiieieneitieeiiviviie et e e re e e $ 500.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by
the board.

The United South High School ROTC Group is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization
for the generous donation.

United South High School
David R. Canales, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ®Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-5599
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Mayra N. Solorio Luz E. Serna Raymond D. Botello
Principal Assistant Principal Assistant Principal

Muller Elementary received a check from Redman Redwing Council No.16 for

- the amount of $100.00. Donation was given to Muller Chess Club and will be
used for club activities.

Y \ona @ﬁﬁz/)@

Mayra N. Solotio
Principal

L.B.J. Muller Elementary School
4430 Muller Memorial Blvd. — Laredo, TX 78045 - (956)473-3900 - Fax (956) 473-3999



FOR CHILDREN

2D INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Maria Elva Campos
Principal Matias de Llano, Jr. Elementary School

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Maria Elva Campos, Principal W "
Subject: Donation

Date: March 7, 2011

Our Matias de Llano P.T.C. donated $ 178.16 to our 5th grade account for their Fun
Fest.

School and Medical Uniforms Plus donated $100.00 to our Principal’s account for our
students.

We respectfully request that this item be placed on the next board meeting agenda for
approval.

e
Ll

Matias de Llano Elementary School

Maria Elva Campos, Principal Diana I Korrodi, Assistant Principal
1415 Shiloh Drive @ Laredo, Texas 78045 @ (956) 473-4000 ® Fax (956) 473-4099



FOR {HILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent
FROM: Thelma J. Martinez f(/;v o I
Principal 3
DATE: March 7, 2011

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

Dr. lke's, has made a $51.35 donation to the Student Activity Fund of our
school. _

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting Agenda for acceptance
and approval by the Board of Trustees.

Thank you.

‘“@eﬁﬂﬁ\@’/ f

Kennedy-Zapata Elementary School
Thelma J. Martinez, Principal
3809 S. Espejo-Molina Road e Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-4100 ® Fax (956) 473-4199
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UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J Santos
Superintendent

To:  Roberto J Santos, Superintendent
From: Maggie Martinez, Principal on f’%
Date: 4-11-2014
Re:  Donations
We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Lyndon B Johnson High
School. We respectfully request that these items be placed on the agenda for the next board
meeting for approval:
LBJ Athletic Booster Club for donating $2,192.00 to the LBJ Baseball Team
.- LBJ Athletic Booster Club for donating $1,513.00 to the LBJ Girl’s Softball Team
. LBJ Athletic Booster Club for donating $1,108.00 to the LBJ Bascball Team
. Juan C. Garcia (JCG Construction) for donating $100.00 to the LBJ Baseball Team
/Danicl Garza M.D. for donating $25.00 to the LBJ Baseball Team
“Torres Home Health for donating $125.00 to the LBJ Baseball Team
_/La Azteca for donating $25.00 to the LBJ Baseball Team
« Casa El Milagro for donating $25.00 to the LBJ Baseball Team
. LBJ Cheerleaders Booster Club for donating $2,697.0S to the LBJ H.S, cheerleaders

Lyndon B Johnson High School would like to thank the mentioned organizations for their
generosity and their support of our students at LBJ HS.

Thank you.

SR
Lyndon B. Jobnson High School
Maggie Martinez, Principal
- 5626 Cialito Lindo Blvd. ® Laredo, Texas 78046 @ (956) 473-5100 » Fax (936} 473.528]



